
From: Stamp Elliot 
Sent: 29 August 2014 10 46 
To: Dempsey, Matthew 
Subject: Network Rail Consultation - 2014/4659/P - FAO Alex McDougall 

Dear Alex, 

Thank you for consulting Network Rail with regard to the above planning application 

After reviewing the information provided in relation to the above planning application, Network Rail has ta ta  rther 
observations to make. 

Thank you 

Kind regards 

NetworkRail 

4 
Elliot Stamp 
Town Planning Technician 
1 Eversholt Street 
London, NW1 2DN 
T Unfortunately I temporarily havenoeooessloelandline,thereborepleeseronlanl me on my mobile number 
M 07740 224772 
E Elliot Siamp(netwo,krail uk 

Please send all Notifications and Consultations to TownPlanninolEoth or by post to Network Rail, 
Town Planning, 5" Floor, 1 Eversholt Street, London, NW1 2DN 

3 . . n .  n n .  n...3. 

The content o f  this email (and any attachment) is confidential. It may also be legally privileged or otherwise 
protected from disclosum. 

This el nail should not be used by anyoi 
disclosed to anyone who is not an origi 

:notanori'gitiat intended recipient, nor may it be co 
ded recipient 

I f  you have received this email by mistake please notify us by entailing the sender, and then delete the email 
and any copies from your system. 

Liabil ity cannot be accepted liar statements made which are clearly the sender's own and not made on behalf 
o f  Network Rail, 

Network Rail Infiustrueture Limited registered in England and Wales No, 2904587, registered office Kings 
Place, 911 York Way London N I 9AC) 




